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Comments: I fully agree that after THIRTY years the grazing allotment program certainly is due to be updated!  I

disagree that the updating should consist of putting vacant allotments back in "service".  The destruction that

livestock has already done to our public lands AND forests should be perfectly clear to the "managers" of the

rangeland, whether its BLM or USFS.  Its far past time to change the treatment of our rangelands AND the

wildlife that inhabits it.  Shutting down allotments rather than opening vacant ones!  This program has never paid

for itself - the American taxpayer makes up the difference of millions of dollars every year.  If these ranchers cant

feed/manage their livestock on their own private land - I see no reason why OUR public lands &amp; forests

have to subsidize them.TIME FOR CHANGE>


